November 3, 2023

Dear Students, Staff and Families:

e 2023 Flu Vaccination Clinics

Community Clinics (ages 3 and up)

A Flu Vaccination Clinic for the community has been scheduled for
Wednesday, November 15 at the Cumberland High School
Cafeteria from 4:00 - 7:00 pm.

CHS Students, Faculty & Staff Only

A flu vaccination clinic will be offered to Cumberland High School
students, staff and faculty only - Thursday, November 9th from
8:00 am - 10:30 am

LV Clinics will offer the following vaccin

*Flu Injectable *FluMist *COVID-19 (updated 2023-24 vaccine now available)

Important Update: The updated 2023-24 COVID-19 vaccine is now available at our school clinic
for all people ages 5 and older.

Please register at schoolflu.com for either flu (ages 3 and older), COVID-19 (ages 5 and older),
or both vaccines. It is safe to receive both vaccines at the same visit.

If you have already registered for a flu vaccine, and you want to add a COVID-19 vaccine,
complete the online COVID-19 vaccine consent form and both vaccines will be given at the same
appointment.

Select any available time slot as a placeholder. This will ensure that both vaccines are available
at the scheduled appointment.

Online registration is required to guarantee an appointment and ensure the vaccine will be
available at the clinic. Walk-ins accepted on a limited basis, as resources allow.

Please refer to the RI Department of Health-Flu (Influenza) for additional information.
PARTICIPANTS: Community Clinic (ages 3 and up)

You will need to register online to schedule an appointment: schoolflu.com

Sodexo Food Services Annual Student & Parent Satisfaction Survey
Please take a few moments to complete the Sodexo Food Services school meals survey.


https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/schoolflu.com__;!!KKphUJtCzQ!L1FJMXWz2aJVRNWdozvt5WPIsj8OIWfufZthKA-zhs5Ll__OAK7JCrE8dEd7aOgv1ybRqelzXapphtCRvWC_wwtz$
https://health.ri.gov/flu/
https://www.thewellcomp.com/ChooseSchool.aspx

YOUR FEEDBACK MATTERS!
WHAT'S YOUR OPINION ON
SCHOOL MEALS?

Cumberland Schools

Please take a minute to
provide your feedback
about school meals. We
want to hear from you.
Your participation in this
survey is important to us!

Directions:

Sincerely,
Philip D. Thornton, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools



